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=" Kidney Centers

March 23, 2020
To Whom It May Concern,

The individual carrying this letter is a dialysis patient at Northwest Kidney Centers, in
need of life-sustaining medical treatment.

Travel to a scheduled appointment may be required during mandated curfew hours - for
the bearer of this letter, the transportation driver and accompanying family or support
person.

Please allow free travel without interruption to and from the dialysis facility.

If you require any further authorization or information, please contact the Administrator
on Call pager at (206) 969-1249.

Sincerely,
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Mary McHugh, FACHE
Vice President, Administrative Operations
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